
 
 

 
 
 
 

       61  STAMFORD  STREET,  WATERLOO,   LONDON  SE1 9NA.            TELEPHONE:   020 7928 6801             FAX:   020 7261 9408 
e-mail::admin@nautical.lambeth.sch.uk     www.lns.org.uk 
 

              Headmaster:  Mr H Dastagir BSc                Deputy Headmaster:  Mr N McGregor Bed MA                      Bursar:  MRs K Powell 

 
 
Monday, 12 May 2014 
 
Re: Film Club trip to Edinburgh 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It is with delight that I write to inform you that our Film Club is travelling to Edinburgh to 
attend the screening of the film they and their team are creating and editing at the BFI 
Southbank. 
 
The plan is to travel by train to Edinburgh on Saturday 21 June and stay two nights, returning 
on Monday 23 June.  
 
The BFI have offered to pay for the train travel and the cost of accommodation is £75.00 per 
student. The students will also have to bring with them sufficient funds to pay for food during 
this trip. 
 
The group will depart from Kings Cross station at 11:00 on Saturday 21 June and return on 
Monday 23 June at 22:15. The hostel is called Smart City Hostel where the boys will be 
sleeping in two rooms of four. 
 
Please return the attached form, along with payment of £75.00, confirming your approval of 
your son’s attendance so that we may progress quickly with confirmation of the bookings. If 
you require further information, please contact me on waugh@nautical.lambeth.sch.uk or by 
phoning the school – otherwise please complete the attached form and return it forthwith. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Christopher Waugh. 
 
 
 
CONSENT FORM: 
Re: Film Club trip to Edinburgh 
 
I hereby give my consent for _____________________________, to attend the trip to Edinburgh 
to be held on the 21-23 of June and have included payment of £75.00. 
 
Signed: _________________________ 
 
Print Name: ______________________ 


